
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Johnston for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 11 March 2021 

   

Question (1) As regards the Tram Extension to Newhaven, have there 

been any changes to the contract since award?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) If so, what were the changes and how were they reported to 

Committee or Council for scrutiny? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


